
From: Holly Welstein
To: commentletters
Subject: SBDDW-17-001
Date: Tuesday, March 7, 2017 8:09:00 PM

Dear Members of the Board:

I am concerned about the presence of 1,2,3 TCP in drinking water in many communities in the Central Valley.  Safe,
clean water is an especially precious resource - and you have the authority and responsibility to set standards to
protect public health.

Please set the TCP drinking water standard at the detectable limit of 5 ppt.  This will protect public health and allow
water systems to recoup water treatment costs from the companies that knowingly sold contaminated pesticides that
introduced this carcinogen into the water supply.

Sincerely,
Holly Welstein
2246 Harvard St.
Palo Alto
94306
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